Finance Committee Minutes

    



      For January 23, 2007
      



     Room 5, Town Hall

Present:  Mr. Mastascusa, Mr. Casazza, Mr. Wolpin, Mr. Johnson, Mr. Jones, Sr., Mr. Kelliher and Mr. Westervelt
Absent:  Mr. Hoadley and Ms. Hurlbut
Guests:  Mr. Tassone, Finance Director

Mr. Wolpin has been working on the FY2008 Operating Budget and members reviewed and edited his spreadsheet where data was missing or Mr. Wolpin was unsure of.

Liaisons were asked to review their department’s budgets and decide whether they should ask the department head in to discuss their budget with the Finance Committee.  Police Dept. is scheduled for 2/13 and Fire Dept. for 2//20.
Members discussed the monies received from the J. T. Berry project and how they would/could be spent.  Mr. Tassone will be asked how the funds are being monitored and asked to provide reports on the spending of those funds.

Mr. Mastascusa reported on the Chair/Vice Chair meeting.  Moving back the date of Town Meeting was discussed, how May elections would be affected by that and a possible override.

Minutes
Mr. Jones, Sr., moved, seconded by Mr. Johnson, to approve the minutes for December 13, 2006, as corrected.  Voted:  6-0-1, Mr. Wolpin abstained.

Mr. Wolpin moved, seconded by Mr. Jones, Sr., to approve the minutes for December 20, 2006, as written.  Voted:  7-0.

 The next meeting is scheduled for February 6, 2007.
Mr. Casazza moved, seconded by Mr. Kelliher, to adjourn the meeting at 9:00.
Approved
__________________________        Dated:____________________
